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Bailiwick Law Enforcement continues to work closely with the Home Affairs Committee to address the 

recommendations contained within the HMICFRS report. In addition Bailiwick Law Enforcement are 

addressing the ‘areas for improvement’ as identified by HMICFRS. 

Head of Law Enforcement Ruari Hardy said: “Since taking up the position as Head of Law Enforcement 

at the beginning of January, the HMICFRS report recommendations and areas for improvement have 

been among my priorities. The completion and commissioning of a new facility for victims of crime 

and addressing issues with regarding governance are just a few of the areas where progress has so far 

been made, but with a breadth of areas to address there are many work streams still in progress. We 

continue to liaise and update the Committee for Home Affairs on progress. 

“Later this year, HMICFRS are due back to the Island and they will ask to see the progress we are 

making in response to their report as well as providing the Committee for Home Affairs with an update 

upon progress.” 

 


